WHAT SHOULD YOU DO WITH ALL OF THE MAGAZINE RENEWAL NOTICES YOU’VE BEEN RECEIVING?
FEED YOUR RECYCLING BIN!
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BECAUSE THE MAGAZINE CAMPAIGN IS RETURNING TO OUR SCHOOL THIS FALL AND WE ARE THRILLED THAT CHATELAINE, MACLEAN’S AND HELLO CANADA WILL BE AVAILABLE ONCE AGAIN!
PLEASE RENEW YOUR SUBSCRIPTIONS THROUGH THE SCHOOL CAMPAIGN AND SUPPORT YOUR CHILD’S EDUCATION.  

IF YOU CAN’T WAIT UNTIL THE FALL, YOU CAN ORDER ANY TIME OF THE YEAR AT www.qsp.ca 
Remember:  If you ever have questions about magazine orders, call QSP directly at 1-800-667-2536.
